
 
Bulletin Notes for May 2018 
 
 
Please consider using these notes in your parish bulletin to encourage 
gifts to your parish endowment fund. In the months of May, June and 
July, the Catholic Foundation is focusing on making a gift to the parish 
endowment fund in your will. This is the simplest way to make a planned gift.  If you 
have any questions, please contact Juliet Greco at jgreco@cfnga.org.  
 
 
May 6: 
“Love never ends.”  - 1 Corinthians 13:8 
The love you have for your parish can go on forever when you include the parish 
endowment fund in your will or estate plans. Giving to the parish endowment fund 
ensures the vitality of your parish long into the future. To request a free booklet - “A 
Christian Guide to Wills and Trusts,” please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic 
Foundation of North Georgia: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440. Go to www.cfnga.org 
to learn more about wills and estate planning.   
 
May 13: 
Happy Mothers’ Day!  Make a gift in honor of or in memory of your mother. 
It is easy to honor your mother with a gift to your parish endowment fund. Make a gift 
in her name that will benefit your parish forever. For more information, please contact 
Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation:  jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440.   
 
 
May 20: 
“How  shall I  make a return to the Lord for all He has done for me?”  - Psalm 
116: 12 
The simplest way to share your blessings is to include your parish endowment fund in 
your will. You may be one of the 70% of Americans who do not have a will. For 
information on will planning, visit www.cfnga.org or contact the Catholic Foundation of 
North Georgia to receive a free “Christian Guide to Wills and Trusts” at 404-497-
9440 or email Juliet Greco at jgreco@cfnga.org. 
 
 
May 27: 
Plan Your Will Online:  Procrastinating making a will? The Catholic Foundation has 
made the will planning process simple. Go to www.cfngalegacy.org – it is free and 
confidential, and will save you time and money with your attorney. Please remember a 
gift to the parish endowment fund in your will as part of your Catholic legacy.  For more 
information, contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-
497-9440. 
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